ExSC_047A_2015

From: Helen Koepper [mailto:hkoepper@abycinc.org]

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2015 3:55 PM

To: PSA Department

Subject: ANSI_AIF Proposed Revsisons to the ANSI International Procedures

The US TAG agrees with the proposed revisions.

Helen Koepper

Project Manager

Office: 410-990-4460 x 114
hkoepper@abycinc.org

BYC.
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